
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

15 November 2023 
 
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 
 

School Choir – Carleton High School Christmas Extravaganza Performance 
 
The School Choir will be performing at Carleton High School in their Christmas Extravaganza on Tuesday 12th 
December. Parents/carers are asked to bring their child to Carleton High School to meet Miss Patterson at the 
main entrance at 6.30pm. Children need to wear their school uniform.  
 
Parents are welcome to stay and watch the performance and tickets will be available to purchase from Carleton 
High School.  
 
Could we please ask you to complete and return the attached slip to give your consent for your child to attend.  
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Ayre 
Headteacher 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
School Choir – Carleton High School Christmas Extravaganza Performance 

 
 
I give permission for ……………………………………………..to attend the Carleton High School Christmas 
Extravaganza performance.  
 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer (Capitals)……………………………………………….. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


